MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date: 12/2/24
Start time: 7:05 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church
Present: 10 members, 0 guests

Meeting minutes from the previous month were accepted as posted on the website.
The treasurer’s report was presented by Fred DiMaria. The report was accepted by
those present.

Redwing field report: Pete Jagich mentioned that he was able to talk to one of the
soccer folks and with the owner. The field is in good shape and a lot is being done to
clean up the area.

Wallkill field report: Bill Bernart noted that the Gun Club has installed the new stone
driveway between the clubhouse and our parking area. We will be able to use it come
spring.

Old business:
e Flavio will send out design ideas for the hats and shirts for members to vote on.
e Budget for 2025 was approved by email vote by the membership.

The proposed board elections was approved by email vote by the membership. Voted
in as follows:

o President: Flavio Ambrosini

o Vice President: Bill Bernart

o Treasurer: Fred DiMaria

o Membership: Warren Batson

New business:

For 2025, we will try having the winter monthly meetings at the church on Saturday
mornings to help make it easier for members to attend. We are cleared with the
church. A show of hands present opted for a start time of 9:00 AM.

We will have our “Frost Fly” at our January meeting at the Redwing field.
Continued discussion of having a group build. Rob Schultz mentioned the “Bloody
Wonder” by Flitetest.

Show and tell:

Flavio showed some bombs and release mechanisms printed on a 3D printer.

Bill showed and discussed a motor to be used on his new project.

Flavio brought in boxes of items, books, and plans that were donated to the club by a
woman whose father had passed away. All for the taking.

Meeting adjourned: 8:15 PM
Minutes submitted by: Flavio Ambrosini
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